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Green County Homemakers KEHA week Brunch 

Green County Homemakers KEHA
week Historical Walking Tour 

If you haven’t already make
sure you come in and pay

your dues for this year! They
are due by December 1st

Homemakers are having a
competition on who can fill those
passport books up! Visit the most

places in KY that fit those categories
and you may receive an incentive! 
This competition runs from July 1

2024-June 30 2025. 



What else has Katelyn done in October ?

LEAP with Head Start and Little Lambs 
Senior Center 
Just Family Adult Day 
FCS Staff Meetings 
Cooking from the Calendar 
Sewing the HS Students in Cumberland Co. 
Cooking with Middle School “Uniquely US” club

Green County Middle School
“Uniquely US” club got to

participate in a hands-on cooking
program! 

October Recap 

October was a very busy but fun month! Green County Homemakers celebrated
KEHA week during October 13th-19th. We had some fun events such as a

Cybersecurity lesson, Brunch, Walking tour in downtown Greensburg, and of
course our monthly Cooking from the Calendar. 

WALKtober was not a very big hit this month. This was a walking program
throughout the whole month of October with weekly meetings at the Park.
Hopefully I can try this program in the future and get more participation. 

I hosted the Middle School “Uniquely US” club for a nutrition lesson in which they
got a hands-on cooking experience. They worked in groups to create a breakfast

spread that they can easily repeat at home! 

Don’t forget that you should be RSVP’ing to the classes that are hosted by the
extension office so that we can have correct numbers and prepare accordingly. 

Students participating in
LEAP got a bag of ghost

popcorn after reading the
book “Smelly Ghost”  

Sincerely, 
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Download this and past issues 
of the Adult, Youth, Parent, and 
Family Caregiver Health Bulletins: 
http://fcs-hes.ca.uky.edu/
content/health-bulletins
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THE GIFT OF GIVING
As the holiday season begins, there are 

lots of things pulling at the time and 
attention of our families and our children. 
Extra programs and performances, gatherings 
with friends and family, and looming 
thoughts of food to prepare and gifts to buy.

Our children can become mesmerized, 
and even preoccupied, with thoughts and 
plans of gifts that they hope to receive. 
Years ago, influences most often came from 
catalogs in the mail and shop windows. Now, 
advertisements and influencers on radio, TV, 
and social media platforms add to the noise.

How do we, as parents and caregivers, 
lovingly guide and direct our children’s 
attention away from only focusing on 
their own wants and desires?  One way 
is to encourage kids to think of others. 
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Considering others’ needs, and how we can help 
meet them, is a great way to teach our children 
to be responsible citizens, build compassionate 
relationships, and use their resources wisely.

There are also many health benefits to being 
generous. People who practice generosity are 
happier and less stressed than those who do 
not. People who give to others also tend to 
get sick less often and have stronger immune 
systems. Being generous also helps some 
people to sleep better at night. Those are 
great benefits, on top of helping others!

This time of year, there are many practical ways 
to involve your kids in thinking of others and giving 
back. Model this concept for your kids by making it 
a priority for you and your family to give to others 
in some way this season. Take into consideration 
the time you have, the amount of money you 
have to spend, and the level of involvement you 
want you and your children to have. Then, have a 
family conversation and decide together what to 
do. You may want to come up with a few choices 
and let your children decide between them.

Here are a few ideas to get you started:
• Donate new or gently used toys or 

clothes to a local charity,

• Buy and donate food to a local 
food bank or shelter, and/or

• Take a meal or snacks to first 
responders in your community.

Giving to others does not have to cost money. 
You and your children can give the gift of time, 
as well. Consider volunteering your time at a 
local animal shelter, tutoring center, or warming 
station in your community. Contact these places 
ahead of time to determine when they need 
volunteers, if they have age limits or mandatory 
training, and if there is helpful information (like 
a dress code) to know before showing up.

Thinking of others is good for everyone. Those 
on the receiving end have their needs met and 
feel seen and valued by their community. Those 
taking the opportunity to give get the satisfaction 
of helping others and added health benefits!

REFERENCE:
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5508200

Consider volunteering

your time at a

local animal shelter,

tutoring center,

or warming station

in your community.
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